
Q&A #19 to 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Statewide Public Safety Wireless Communications System  
RFP #060B9800036 

January 22, 2010 
 
Ladies/Gentlemen: 
 
The Department of Information Technology received the following questions by e-mail 
for the above referenced RFP, and they are answered below for all Offerors: 
 
205.     There appears to be an error in the customer pricing sheets # 9 and # 10 in column 
S.  The instructions say to link everything back to F1 column C; however sheet # 9 Public 
Safety should be linked back to F1 column E,  and sheet #10 Public Safety Upgrade 
should be linked back to F1 column G.  Is this correct? 
 
Answer: Yes.  Sheet # 9 Public Safety should be linked back to F1 column E, and sheet 
#10 Public Safety Upgrade should be linked back to F1 column G.   An updated Price 
Sheet is attached to the email that issues this Q&A #19.  
 


